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SVP 

Ms. Moreno’s 

students were 

recognized for 

leveling up in math 

and reading! 

WME 

Congratulations to  

WME Brave Azon 

Garcia and Princess 

Divya Ward. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

 

March 18  Warrior Cheerleaders at State Competition 

                  Track & Field at Alamogordo 

                  Warriors Softball vs Chaparral 

 

SPRING BREAK March 20 - 24, 2023 

 

March 20  Warriors Baseball vs Capitan 

March 22  Warriors Baseball at Mescalero 

March 23  Warriors Baseball vs Lovington 

March 24  Warriors Softball at Silver City 

March 25  Track & Field at Las Cruces 

                  Warriors Baseball vs Silver City 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 
 

Congratulations to our Warrior Cheerleaders who earned 

1st place honors in 3A at the 3 Crosses Invitational Spirit 

Competition in Las Cruces.  Up next, the Cheer Squad 

competes in the State Championships this weekend in 

Albuquerque!  Best wishes and go Warriors! 

Spring is the busiest time of the school year with warmer 

weather.  We have student athletes scattered across the 

community with practices almost daily at the White 

Mountain Complex, the RHS Track, and Gavilan Field.  

Please use extra caution while driving around our schools 

and athletic sites.   

In addition to a full extracurricular schedule, we are also 

getting a head start on some much needed facilities’ 

projects.  Beginning this week and continuing through the 

rest of the school year, after-hours work will be taking 

place to install a new HVAC system at WME.  As soon as 

the weather allows, we will begin several parking lot 

repavings and improvements at RHS and WME. 

I hope everyone has a safe and wonderful Spring Break! 

Dr. B.  

 

RMS 
 

Congratulations to 
the RMS Quiz Bowl 
Team and everyone 

who helped make the 
regional competition 

a success!    

RHS 
 

Students drew on 
desktops to model 

the effect of habitat 
fragmentation on 

small mammal 
populations. 


